
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 10, 1995 
 
 
 
 
Timmy and Ed Bigornia 
36607 Alder Branch Road 
Springfield, OR   97478-9715 
 
Dear Timmy and Ed: 
 
It was a pleasure seeing you again and getting to know you both a little better at Buddy 
and Suki’s house a couple of weeks ago.  I hope we have the opportunity to talk again 
sometime. 
 
I have enclosed copies of a few photos from Commencement weekend; you appear in a 
couple of pictures taken at the public reception for Mrs. Aquino, and the others I thought 
you may simply enjoy having.  I have also enclosed a copy of Mrs. Aquino’s 
Commencement address. 
 
I hope you have a great summer! 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Susan E. Plass 
      Assistant Vice Provost for International Affairs 
 
 
 
enclosures 


